
 
 

 
C-154  DRAFT MEETING AGENDA 2023-24 
 

 
 

In order to better manager her time the Clerk needs to spend less time on meetings and more 
time on getting through the workload.  The suggested draft for meetings next civic year will be a 
reduction of full council to every 6 weeks, E&F and F&G to once a quarter.  This reduces the 
number of meetings for the clerk by 6 per year.  But it should be noted that meetings will be 
required if the proposed sub-committee for the conservation group is adopted.  
 
Matters for consideration: 
This is something the council will need to agree post elections, but does the council agree this 
reduction in principle or should the council keep the current meeting regime?  


